Steven SeEe

From: Terry Gencarelli <gencarelli1968@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 8:04 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill-H5351

My Aesthetician Mary has been a game changer in my life. With her amazing treatments and personalize care, I've seen
a remarkable improvement in my skin. Her treatments have not only transformed my complexion restored my
confidence, which | did not have before. | have seen several dermatologist and tried everything, but did not get the
specialized treatment and results that Mary gave me. When a friend recommended Mary to me and | saw her results, |
made an appointment. Without this treatment | will lose the confidence and self-esteem that she has built.

Thank you for your time
Terry Gencarelli

5 Pickering Dr
Westerly, RI 02891

Sent from my iPhone



